
Full Name Jacob Joseph Darius Couser Stinson-Grigg 

Year of Study 2 

What has been 
worked on in the 
past month? 

In the past month I have just been opted into the new role and I have been making 
progress in what I want to achieve throughout the next academic year. 
 
I have been working on the governance of RAG and I have written up an Inclusivity Policy 
for RAG and this will be implemented and adhered to throughout our events. 
I have delegated to the RAG Secretary to research how we can be more environmentally 
friendly in the events we hold- with the findings from the secretary I will write up a Single 
Plastic Use Policy for RAG which will also be implemented throughout the events we hold, 
similarly to the Inclusivity Policy. 
 
 
I had a face to face meeting with Emma Blackburn at the start of March to discuss plans 
for the next academic year- this meeting focused on all the necessary admin initially 
needed before I looked at events for the next year. 
 
 
I created a new RAG Charity Application and that will be sent to charities across the UK on 
20th July and the deadline will close on 17th August giving time for the executive to 
approve the charities narrowed down by the RAG Committee. 
 
 
I also had an online meeting with Emma Blackburn to discuss more on events I want to 
hold next year. 
 
 
I currently have events organised from 23rd September-4th November and I will be 
working to establish the details in the coming month. 
 
I have also contacted the newly elected committee to congratulate them on their new 
roles. 
 
I have also been active on the RAG social media platforms and I am trying to build up the 
following so I can engage closely with charities around the UK. 

Successes from the 
past month and any 
Reps Wins 

My successes from the past month would be being elected to the new role and getting 
grips to learning more about the role and what I can achieve. 

Plans for next month My plans for the next month will be expanding a clear and coherent governance of RAG, 
such as the structure committee meetings should take. 
 
I will be looking to update the RAG website and with the approval of the Executive and 
figuring out details, I will be uploading the events that I have planned and will put up a 
small blog post on the website outlining what I have done so far and what I am looking to 
do next year. 

 


